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XIX.  Public Notice Bulletin Board Policy 

 

Bulletin board materials may be submitted for posting by nonprofit and community organizations 

for civic, educational, or cultural purposes. Such organizations may submit literature publicizing 

a specific event. Limited space generally allows only short-term notices, and priority will be given 

first to the library and Friends of the Library announcements. Disallowed materials are those that 

do not fit into the library’s role as a source of non-biased community information, including but 

not limited to: political material, petitions, and solicitations. 

 

The Director must approve all postings and may prohibit postings that do not meet library 

standards.  Library staff will place and remove postings promptly. The Library will not be 

responsible for returning materials unless prior arrangements are made. 

 

  


